
From: Ashuckian, David 
Sent: 8/9/2011 5:09:57 PM 
To: will@visageenergy.com (will@visageenergy.com) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

Monday, the 29th would work great. 

From: Will Johnson [mailto:will@visageenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 03:42 PM 
To: Ashuckian, David 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.eom>; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) <EBJ1@pge.com> 
Subject: FW: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

Hi David, 

We just heard back from Mark Toney at TURN that Aug 29th or 31st work best for he and his 
associates. Does either of these dates fit your schedule? If not, perhaps you can provide me 
with the dates that will fit your schedule to visit LLNL. 

Best regards, 

Will 

Will Johnson 

Visage Energy Corp. 

office and cell: (310) 216-6887 

From: Mark Toney fmailto:mtonev@turn.orq1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 3:11 PM 
To: Will Johnson 
Subject: Re: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

August 29 or 31 work best. 

Mark W. Toney, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

TURNThe Utility Reform Network 

SB GT&S 0241410 
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115 Sansome Street, Suite 900 San Francisco, CA 94104 

510 590-2862 mtonev@turn.org www.turn.org 

On Aug 5, 2011, at 1:29 PM, Will Johnson <will@visageenergy.com> wrote: 

Mark, 

Perhaps you can provide me with a couple of dates that you and your colleagues 
would be available for a visit and then I can coordinate with LLNL. 

Thanks, 

Will 

From: Mark Toney fmailto:mtonev@tyrn.orql 
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 10:18 AM 
To: Ashuckian, David 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; <wiH@vis3qeenerqy.com> 
Subject: Re: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

Sure Brian, 

Let's talk dates. 

Mark W. Toney, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

TURNThe Utility Reform Network 

115 Sansome Street, Suite 900 San Francisco, CA 94104 

510 590-2862 mtoney@turn.org www.turn.org 

On Aug 4, 2011, at 6:02 PM, "Ashuckian, David" 
<davi d. ashucki an@ epue .ea.gov> wrote: 

Thanks Brian, Yes, we would like to tour the lab. I already left a message with 
Eric Jacobson, who offered us a tour along with a briefing on the proposed 
project. 

David Ashuckian, Deputy Director 
Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office: (415) 703-1977 
Cell:(415) 265-2212 
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email: daa@cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BK.C7@pge.com"! 
Sent: Thu 8/4/2011 3:01 PM 
To: Mark Toney (mtoney@tum.org); Ashuckian, David 
Cc: Will Johnson (will@visageenergy.com) 
Subject: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

Mark and David - I'd like to extend an offer for you to visit the Lawrence 
Livermore National Laboratory and be briefed by Senior Staff on the CES-21 
project that the joint utilities filed a few weeks ago. We aren't trying to sell 
you anything per se, but we would like to hear your views and give you an 
overview of what we are trying to accomplish. If that works for you and you'd 
like to see the campus (which is worthwhile in and of itself separate from the 
CES-21 project), let Will Johnson know and he will work out a time for both 
or each of you. Thanks 

Brian 
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